
 

St. Nicholas Luminaries 2024 

Saint Nicholas will have our annual Anastasi Luminaries.  The Luminaries will be lit 

at dusk on Holy Saturday evening and remain illuminated throughout the night, 

creating a path of loving memory of those who have left us, and for hope for 

those living whom we wish to give strength and love.  The Luminaries will be 

placed throughout our parish campus during the evening of Saturday, May 4, 

2024, and remain lit throughout the Anastasi Service. 

An invitation is extended to all to participate by providing the names and 

contributions either online (see below), by email 

at churchoffice@saintnicholas.org  or by phone at 408-246-2770.   

To place your request online, please click on the 

link: https://www.saintnicholas.org/donate and include your name, contact 

phone number, the number of luminaries AND the names of loved ones you 

would like to honor - both living and/or deceased in the "Additional Comments" 

section.  Include the words 'Anastasis Luminaries' in the comments field as well.   

Please note all contributions will benefit Saint Nicholas Greek Orthodox Church. 
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